
PUPIL POST 
15th week in Ordinary Time Year C 13th July 2025



The Reception O'Connor children were 
buzzing after hearing all about 

Mrs. Lawlor's bees! 
They loved it so much, they decided to 
write their own bee-inspired stories!





Another amazing performance by year 6 on Monday afternoon with Years 4, 5 and 
grown-ups in the audience! So proud of all the pupils!



Year 3 was visited by 
an historian from 

North Herts. Museum. 
They engaged in a 
workshop all about 
what life was like in 

ancient Egypt. 



They were able to use amazing artefacts to explore the topic more.
A brilliant morning!



Watch Nursery 
children at play and 

participating in a few 
parachute activities 

linked to nursery 
rhymes. 

https://x.com/i/status/1942989814384452086

https://x.com/i/status/1942989814384452086


Lots of 
giggles and 
excitement!





Y5 Agnesi made leaflets for our prayer table about how and why we respect the Bible.







Our Reception children 
became Year 1 on 

Thursday!
Lovely meeting you all

We were thinking about 
why God gave us hands
and the children made 
some great creations. 
Well done children!



And we’re off!! 
Year One 

heading out 
for the day on 

Friday.



The children got to experience some live music on Friday afternoon with the help of 
Mrs. Batty and her accordion group!



The Reception O'Connor children had a blast on Friday! They listened carefully, 
followed instructions brilliantly, and loved playing with the parachute. 



We ended with a fun 
and refreshing game 

of 
“Drip, Drip, Drop”

https://x.com/i/status/1943665897786
216676

https://x.com/i/status/1943665897786216676
https://x.com/i/status/1943665897786216676


Reception have been 
busy exploring which 

numbers can be
halved equally! 

Lots of hands-on fun 
investigating and spotting 

patterns in numbers.



The nursery children did 
a fantastic job learning 
about oral hygiene and 

brushing their teeth this 
week! 





Please read and 
reflect together 

upon this 
week’s gospel. 
The theme is
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